
From: DC Admin Planning <dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 February 2024 16:25 
To: 'clerk@weeleyparishcouncil.gov.uk' 
Cc: Alison Pope 
Subject: RE: Parish Consultation for Application 24/00225/ROC 
 
Dear Kevin, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail. 
 
Alison is on annual leave this week, but I can confirm that we would be happy to agree 
an extension of time until Wednesday 20 March for you to submit comments on this 
application. 
 
Alison is cc'd into this e-mail for information. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Technical Team 
Planning Services 
Tendring District Council  

   01255 686190 |   dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk |  www.tendringdc.gov.uk 

 Tendring District Council, Town Hall, Station Road, Clacton-on-Sea, Essex CO15 1SE 

Tendring Map Access Portal (arcgis.com) 
Click link above to see our new interactive mapping service for policy and planning related 
information 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: clerk@weeleyparishcouncil.gov.uk <clerk@weeleyparishcouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 11:48 AM 
To: DC Admin Planning <dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Parish Consultation for Application 24/00225/ROC 
 
FAO Alison Pope. 
 
Weeley PC will not be able to consider this application until its next meeting on 18 
March 2024. I would, therefore, request an extension of the consultation deadline until 
19/20 March. 
 
Regards 
 

mailto:dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tendringdc.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cvalidation.planning%40tendringdc.gov.uk%7Cbfc4d59b2f724b5cfead08db4afb6e22%7C85a13c52693e4c39bdfa85c3a9047d15%7C0%7C0%7C638186215998780010%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qQYhfyxo%2BHMGws%2FC8D2AaihOSGLelyoxSUD3a7N%2Fl94%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fexperience.arcgis.com%2Fexperience%2Feb6c2f1630274c77a67b79660b4b0c69%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clnicholas%40tendringdc.gov.uk%7Cf90605a01eb44bf6ad7908dc1bfac869%7C85a13c52693e4c39bdfa85c3a9047d15%7C0%7C0%7C638416011149583020%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w%2BUVf7tfRNRV64Rxi0%2BavNKterutHul9%2FeAV0feaU4M%3D&reserved=0
mailto:clerk@weeleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
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mailto:dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk


 
Kevin Harkin 
Parish Clerk 
Weeley Parish Council 
 
www.weeleyparishcouncil.gov.uk  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk <dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:17 AM 
To: clerk@weeleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 
Cc: dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk 
Subject: Parish Consultation for Application 24/00225/ROC 
 
To Whom it may concern 
 
Please find attached notification of a recently received Planning Application. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Planning Services 
Tendring District Council 
 
The Council’s Privacy Notice is available on its website : PRIVACY NOTICE 
<https://www.tendringdc.gov.uk/council/your-right-know/data-protection-privacy-notice-
and-cookies> 
 
This email may contain Copyright Material and/or sensitive or protectively 
marked/classified material. The email is intended for the named addressee(s). Unless 
you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee), you may 
not copy, use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in 
error please notify the sender immediately. All email traffic may be subject to recording 
and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. Correspondence sent to the 
Council may be shared internally and/or with legitimate and authorised external 
organisations to enable the matter contained therein to be dealt with appropriately 
and/or to comply with legislative requirements. 
 
Tendring District Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail. 
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